
Committee on Academic Professional Status 
Activity Report 2011-2012 

 

 Solicited new members from new hires list.  This has been minimally successful and may not be 

worth the effort to continue 

 Scott P. Muir agreed to a second term as chair. Scott Bingham agreed to be secretary 

 Raised issues related to the difficulty of identifying APs to serve on committees, especially those 

with continuing appointment. 

  Reviewed questions per the ACD manual, re: 509-03 and 507-08.  After consulting with several 

Senate Presidents and with Dr. Searle, VP of Academic Personnel, CAPS  suggested the individual 

take up the issue directly with  the Senate.  This was an ongoing conversation over several months. 

 Noted that minutes for Spring 2011 are not posted and were never distributed.  Former secretary 

has retired and not able to provide. Most of discussions in Spring 2011 dealt with asking Dr. Mark 

Searle to speak via video conference. 

 Reviewed draft report of the Non Tenure Track Faulty Task Force. 

 Working on sample AP packets for promotion to post to BlackBoard site, still in process 

 Shared information with CAPS members about AAUP speaker, Donna L. Potts 

 All meetings were held via conference call.  Minutes will be posted to the CAPS website 

 Rotating off committee in June 2012, Scott Muir.  All other members continue 
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